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Subject: Universal Compressed Air is moving to a new office in March 2023

Date: February 7, 2023

We are pleased to inform you that we are moving to a new office location as of March 6, 2023. Our 
new address will be 4647 Saucon Creek Rd., Suite 200, Center Valley, PA 18034. 

We have outgrown our current workplace and have found a larger and more accommodating space 
that matches our goals and ambitions to continue to expand. We are grateful to our customers, 
suppliers, and partners for the support over the years, which has been key to the success of UCA. 

We want to reassure you that we have put measures in place to ensure there will be no disruption to 
the service you receive during this time. If you have any questions about the move, please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to Stacy Cartledge: 610-360-6315.  

We look forward to seeing you and serving you at our new location. 

Sincerely, 

Rick Kowey 

Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer 


